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Information letter
Malmö, 2024-07-03

NCC Company Open - Public

Summer work on NCC Flow
The ongoing work at Flow Hyllie continues according to plan. Project handover is at the end of
November 2024. The majority of production work is inside. External ground works will run between
may-november.
The site will be closed week 29-30.

What is happening at the site in the near future is:
 Frame completion with plaster interior walls
 Installation assembly
 Painting, flooring and tiling
 Installation of furnishings and doors
 Installation of green roof, crane operation week 28 and week 31.

If You have any questions or comments during production, please contact the site manage-
ment team via email; info.flowhyllie@ncc.se

For more information about the project, please visit our website; https://flowhyllie.se

We wish you a pleasant summer!
Kind regards,
Site Management, NCC Flow Hyllie




